
  

  

                                   
                                  

           

         

   
     

 

      

        

    

    

              

From: Chris Frederick <cfrederick@firstharrison.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2023 8:37 AM
To: Comments 
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] May 22, 2023 - Special Assessments Pursuant to Systemic Risk 

Determination - Notice of Proposed Rulemaking; Comment Request (RIN 3064-AF93) 

Mr. James P. Sheesley  
Assistant Executive Secretary  
Attention: Comments—RIN 3064-AF93  
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street NW 
Washington, DC 20429 

Dear Mr. Sheesley: 

We support the agency’s proposal to exempt community banks under $5 billion in assets from its proposed special 
assessment. Community banks, such as First Harrison Bank, should not be held responsible for the irresponsible actions 
of the larger and riskier institutions. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Chris Frederick 
Chief Executive Officer 
President 

FirstHarrison.com 812‐734‐3464 
800‐390‐1465 Ext. 2113 
812‐736‐9609 
cfrederick@firstharrison.com 
220 Federal Dr NW, Corydon, IN 

1 

mailto:cfrederick@firstharrison.com
https://FirstHarrison.com
mailto:cfrederick@firstharrison.com



